Healthy Norfolk Schools
St. Andrew’s House,

Northside,

St. Andrew’s Business Park

Thorpe St. Andrew

Norwich, NR7 OHT
Healthy Schoo

Tel: 01603 307196

Dept Fax: 01603 307104

ue.astbury@norfolk.nhs.uk

31 January 2006

Dear Headteacher

Re: Transforming School Meals Funding
Additional briefing session for schools

Monday 27th February 2006, 4.30-6.15 pm, Norwich PDC

You recently received a letter explaining that the additional sum of money in your
December Standards Fund was to support schools in their work to encourage and
enable children and young people to eat more healthily.

In response to demand we have arranged an additional session for schools that were
unable to attend the earlier briefings. This is open to all schools.

The purpose of the briefing:

e To explain the background to this funding.
e To explain how this work will be taken forward in Norfolk.

e To offer guidance to schools about how to use this additional funding to develop a
range of activities to support the work that will be organised centrally

Attached is a reply slip, which should be returned by February 20th. Please note that
we can only accommodate one delegate per school and that confirmation letters will
not be sent out. Electronic booking is NOT possible for this event.

Yours sincerely

Sue Astbury
Health Promotion Worker
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Healthy Schoo
Transforming School Meals — additional funding for your school

Briefing Session

| would like to attend the session on 27 FEBRUARY, 4.30 pm, NORWICH PDC :

Name of School:

Name of person attending:
(One delegate per school)

Please return the completed reply slip to:

Healthy Norfolk Schools

c/o Sue Astbury

St Andrew’s House, Northside
St Andrew’s Business Park
Norwich

NR7 OHT

or fax 01603 307019

by February 20th

Norfolk m i County Council

NS .
Primary Care Trusts at your service



